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9th April 1984, 

Dr, C.R. Rizza 
Secretary Haemophilia Centre 
Directors Organisation 
Oxford Haemophilia Centre 
Churchill Hospital 
Headington 
OXFORD 

Dear Dr Rizza, 

Royal Sussex County Hospital 
Eastern Road 
Brighton BN2 5BE 
Tel . Brighton (0273) 60661-1._._._._._._-._, 
Please ask for Extension.; GRO-C 
Your ref 

Our ref hwx/sB 

Re: Drug trials"hepatitis reduced" Factor ".III 

Thank you for the recent information on these products. T have 
only taken over as Director of the Brighton Haemophilia Centre 
in December of last year, and therefore did not attend the 
directors meeting in October. I have all -ready been approached 
by Armour, who currently supply the commercial Factor VIII that 
we require, about the possibility of entering Haemophiliac 
patients from this centre into a clinical trial of their product. 
I would therefore be most interested to see the protocol 
circulated by the hepatitis working party last year, initially 
to see if there are any suitable patients available here. 

Yours sincerely, 
------------ ----------- --------- 

G RO-C 

L. ._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.-._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.-._._._._._.-I 

Y.W. Kenny 
Consultant `-aematoloaist 
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